
M.S.A.D. No. 75

ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF GLOBAL HARMONIZATION TRAINING 

Per State mandate all employees in the State of Maine, including all employees in 
our District, must be trained in the new Global Harmonization System. 

The link to the Global Harmonization Training video has been posted on the 
M.S.A.D. 75 website (www.link75.org) under “Staff” or can be found at:

http://www.safetyworksmaine.com/training/online_classes/hazard_communication/ 

I ____________________________, acknowledge that on ____________ (date), I 

received training entitled Global Harmonization. 

 __________________________________   ____________________ 

     Employees Name (Please Print)       Location 

__________________________________ ____________________ 
Employee’s signature      Date 

(Approximately 30 minutes)

http://www.link75.org/
http://www.safetyworksmaine.com/training/online_classes/hazard_communication

